From: Janine Griffis

 Sent:
 08 October 2018 08:41

 To:
 Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Subject: 2018/4676/P, details of brickwork, 35 Pilgrim's Lane

Dear Ms Constantinescu,

We are concerned that the <u>sample of the brickwork</u> provided as required by condition 4(b) of 2018/1078/P does not in any way resemble the existing building or the others in the immediate terrace. The <u>Design and Access Statement</u>, included with 2108/1078/P, clearly shows the red brick of no. 35 and its neighbours while the sample provided is white.

While some nearby houses contain white render, there is no precedent for the proposed colour of white brick and using this colour would not satisfy condition 2, which requires all new external work to resemble as closely as possible the colour and texture of the existing building.

Sincerely,

Janine Griffis Chair, Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum www.hampsteadforum.org info@hampsteadforum.org